
PERRIS	UNION	HIGH	SCHOOL	DISTRICT	
COMMUNITY	CONCERNS	FROM	

October	21,	2015	
BOARD	OF	TRUSTEES	MEETING	

AND	
RESPONSES	BY	DISTRICT	ADMINISTRATION	

	
	
CONCERN:		A	parent	shared	his	frustration	with	several	items	involving	incidents	that	occurred	within	
the	Perris	High	Football	program:	
 

• Parent	suggested	that	players	are	not	being	treated	properly. 
• There	is	an	expressed	lack	of	support	from	the	Athletic	Director. 
• The	school	has	done	nothing	to	address	the	issue. 

 
RESPONSE:		Site	and	District	Administration	have	met	with	the	parent	throughout	the	school	year.		The	
principal	of	the	school	met	directly	with	the	parent	to	hear	his	concerns.	The	principal	will	look	into	the	
parent’s	 concerns.	 The	 parent	 and	 principal	will	 have	 a	 follow	up	meeting	 to	 discuss	 the	 principal’s	
findings.			  
	

	


